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Ray,

An issue has come up with faculty asking about APM 131 - Procedure for Votes of Confidence which was last updated in 2003.  The policy requires petitions to be held at the Academic Senate Office and faculty must go to the Academic Senate office to sign the petition.  
It occurs to me that in the discussion of a Post Covid environment, the policy should be updated to reflect the electronic/remote world in which we live.  Also, do we want to give a voice to part-time faculty as we do with votes for department chairs?  

I am attaching a redline copy with suggested changes and comments.

Jim
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